
From: Lynne Anderson   
Sent: Saturday, April 1, 2023 8:01 PM 
To: Sarah Dyment-Smith <sarah.dyment-smith@brant.ca> 
Subject: Re: ZBA38-20-DN Grover Development Ltd 6 Maple Ave North 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
No to this new plan. We do not want this type of apt. complex in our area.  It is more suited for a few 
single family homes to be built in that lot.  Grover doesn't live here we do.  Why don't they build this out 
by Highland Estates?!   
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